



Executive Headteacher Mrs. L. Whittaker

Head of School Mr. A. Done

25 June 2025

RE: Year 5 - Permission to walk home – September 2025

Dear Parent/Carer

Children in Year 5 have previously been allowed to walk home from school unaccompanied from September. However after reviewing our safeguarding procedures and the dark evenings, it has been decided to postpone this until after February half term.

We will send out permission to walk home forms before the February half term however permission may be revoked if children are not walking home sensibly.

If you wish to discuss this further or have any further questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Yours sincerely

A Done

Mr A Done

**Head of School** 



























































office@masefield.bolton.sch.uk

